
Notice of Cancellation of April 21, 2021  

 

Meeting of the Parker Memorial Park Commission, Town of Branford, Connecticut  

 

 

The subject meeting has been cancelled. Please feel free to call if you have any questions or 
need any additional information. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Matt Radulski 
 
Matt Radulski, Chairman 


